
Dear Parents and Guardians,

State testing is quickly approaching. Our state testing window will open 4/11/2023 and

will run through 4/27/2023. I am writing to let you know your parental options with

regards to your child’s upcoming testing window.

Content Area* Grades Window
Mathematics (65 minutes x 3) 3 - 8 Official Window:

April 11 - 29, 2023English Language Arts (including CSLA) (90 mins x3) 3 - 8

Science (80 minutes x3) 5, 8, and 11

The tests are State Assessments. Every parent has the right to “opt” their child if they

think that this is in the best interests of their child. If this is an option you feel is best for

your child, please fill out the attached form and return it ASAP, no later than 4/11/2023.

Students opting “out” of the testing will not be attending school as all staff is occupied

for students taking the tests.

If your child will be taking the State Assessments, please know that students MUST be

on time daily during these testing window dates. There is only a limited amount of time

to complete all of the required assessments. Also, if a testing session begins, and your

student is late, they will not be allowed to be with their class until they have completed

the missed test.

If you have questions or concerns, please reach out to your building principal. We

appreciate your continued support and partnership.

Respectfully,

Mark Koopman

Principal, Hanover JSHS

mkoopman@hanovoerhornetsorg

Michele Cheesman

Hanover District

District Assessment Coordinator

mcheesman@hanoverhornets.org


